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10.1.13
Committee Meeting 10 January 2013
Minutes

Present: Dave Barnes, Craig Harding, Dorothy Haughton, Kate Jinks, Andrew Leggatt

Apologies: Bob Batts, Derek Crawford, Louise Crawford, Anita Evans, Giles Frankling
1 Minutes of the last meeting 
Accepted as an accurate record.
2 Matters arising:

1
Ergos

Bob has received the pulley for one of the blue ergos.

2 
Litter Picking

Craig has all the equipment from SCC. Kev and Sandy have laminated two posters. All litter needs to be sorted so that it can be taken to the recycling centre. Kayaks can collect on the water, possibly using the bell boat for storage/sorting; walkers can collect on the towpath.

2 February Shed to Race Turn

9 February Shed to Aston Lock?

15 June Shed along course of race

One to be arranged later along the Severn.

Craig will inform the press to see if we can get some publicity for this.

3
Referee Course

Kate charged £50 and asked for donations for tea and coffee. Most passed at Level 3 and will now need to take a practical assessment.

4 
Bag Packing

As so few people had volunteered it was decided to withdraw. If we can get more volunteers in the summer we could reapply.
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However, the polo squad needs to raise the money to pay for the equipment bought by the club on their behalf. Each member of the squad could be asked to raise £50, possibly by sponsorship.

5
Club Status

It was agreed to postpone this until more committee members were present.

6
Lost Property

Dorothy will buy two boxes, one for lost property, which will be emptied and the contents disposed of on the first Saturday of every quarter. Saleable material will go to a charity shop, usable clothing and towels will be laundered and kept in the second box, everything else will go in the dustbin.

7
Child Welfare Officer

Kate will ask for a volunteer at the briefing.

3 Treasurer's Report

We have £7,444.64 but have received no bill for the banners.

We also need to consider the problem of the high electricity bill and shall discuss solar panels at the next meeting.

4 Any Other Business
1
Coach Development

First Aid Course: Mike has arranged for one in March.

Child Protection: Kate will ask Bob to contact Ben about the Time to Listen course.

At the committee meeting of 6 September 2011 Mike Seager proposed that some fees (for coach training) could be part or wholly funded by the club and this was passed unanimously.

In view of this decision it was agreed that the club should pay 50% of the fees for Kevin and Craig's White Water Rescue training and their Level 2 Coaching training.
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There had been occasions when the club had paid for training and had received no benefit for it. It was agreed that at the next meeting a proposal should be put that those wishing to undergo training beneficial to the club should be invited to approach the club for help with the fees and that the committee should decide if and how much to support financially.

2
Race 30 June

Dave has sent in the application to the Canals and Rivers Trust. When this has been accepted he will send in the Risk Assessment form, which will be the same as last year and a copy of our Public Liability Insurance.

We have enough prizes and medals. The numbers of certificates needed can be checked nearer the time.

We need to check to see what other clubs are charging for entry.

3 
Trips and Events

Kate will email all members asking for suggestions.

10 February 

Karen Porter Memorial Trip: Mike is organising. Craig will liaise with Mike about ordering food at Canal Central. 

4 - 5 May 

Canoe Camping Trip on the Severn.

July 


Paddlathon

Other suggestions:


Two or three visits to Ellesmere on a Saturday morning. It will be made clear in advance that on those Saturdays there will be no session here.

Clearly publicize evening sessions when these are about to start.


On some Friday evenings we could combine the open boat session with a 'come all ye' with food: curry or a barbecue at the Shed, cheese and wine or picnic at the Rednal picnic area.


River trips

Severn: Atcham to Ironbridge





Dee: Chester, above the weir


Canal trips

Ellesmere to Lyneal





Llangollen to Trevor

Andrew had found a list of Young Paddler sessions that included paddle safety, water games, raft building, mini-slalom, bell-boat evening with parents, water treasure hunt. Some had been held here, some at Boreatton 
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Park, the PGL centre near Shrewsbury. We could consider running some of these.

4 
Towpath

Sections of the path are extremely muddy and not very safe. Dave will ask Howard if we can use the gravel left by the site of the temporary changing rooms to put down in this area. Howard also needs to be advised that the steps need attention as one is very rotten.

5 Agenda for next meeting

Apologies:

1 Minutes of the last meeting 

2 Matters arising:
Litter picking debrief

Karen Porter trip debrief

Club status: CASC/Charity

Child Welfare Officer

Solar Panels

Proposal: Payment of fees

Race

Trips and events

Towpath
3 Treasurer's Report

4 Any Other Business

6 Next Meeting
THURSDAY 14 FEBRUARY 19.30
Club meetings

2013

7 March
4 April 

9 May: RACE publicize to other clubs, check certificates, confirm entry fees

6 June: RACE meeting, organise marshals, bankside clearance, order food, litter pick

4 July: RACE race debrief, 
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1 August

September: Prepare Awards Night to be held October/November

October: 
November: advertise pool sessions

December: discuss decorating the shed when not in use

2014

January: RACE notify BW, agree budget & prizes

7February: RACE order prizes

